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Dear Members of the Reapportionment Committee & those tasked with drawing our
Connecticut Congressional district boundaries:

I have included a proposed Congressional district map which is more fairly representative than
our current Congressional apportionment map both geographically and by population. With
only a maximum population deviation of 0.16% (1,167 people).

I hope my proposed map can be considered and help in guiding final map apportionment
decisions.

https://districtr.org/plan/44678

Thank you for your consideration,

Nick Gauthier
38 Norman Street
Waterford, CT 06385

-- 
Nicholas Gauthier, M.P.A.
Justice of the Peace
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